
 

Gospel Power

We praise the Lord for a 
wonderful Vacation Bible 
School this summer! 


Our church family worked hard 
on passing out thousands of  VBS 
fl





We praise the Lord for a 
record of  at least 174 kids 
that came this year to our VBS! 
We praise God for 13 
children that were personally 
dealt with about salvation 
and received Jesus as their 
Savior! Please pray for us as we 
follow up with these children and 
families. Thank you for your 
investment in the Gospel work 
here in Ethiopia! 


GETTING THE GOSPEL OUT!!!
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Because of Jesus,
- Joshua, Ruth, Jeremiah, Joel and Jonan

E T H I O P I A  S H A L L  S O O N  S T R E T C H  O U T  H E R  H A N D S  U N T O  G O D .  P S A L M  6 8 : 3 1          

“For I am NOT ASHAMED of  the 
GOSPEL of  Christ: for it is the power 
of  God unto salvation to every one that 
believeth.” What a privilege to 
proclaim the Gospel every week in 
many different ways in 3 different 
languages here in Ethiopia! 

Although we know from the Word 
of  God that much of  the Gospel 
seed sown is scattered, choked, or 
taken away, we praise God for the 
Gospel seed that falls

on the good ground! 

We recently had 3

ladies who had been

saved follow the Lord

in believer’s baptism!

Another young man

who was saved years

ago out of  false religion is now 
growing in the Lord tremendously 
and being used by God to serve 
Him. I have the privilege of  taking 
Teddy through personal 
discipleship right now. He has 
begun helping to translate and has 
a willing heart to serve in any way. 

He is also learning to play the 
guitar. This is thanks to our 
summer intern, Celestine, who 

came to help us for 2 months with 
our music ministry. She was a 
great blessing in many ways, 
especially in our music ministry. 
She sang specials and taught 
keyboard, guitar, and ukulele 
lessons to a number of  our church 
folks. We praise God for hearing 
the Gospel that changed us in 
song all throughout the summer!

	 	 We are blessed as

	 	 well for the great 

	 	 work God did at

	 	 our VBS this year!

	 	 Read more about it

	 	 in the side column.

	 	 For over 5 years, we

	 	 have not had a car 	
	 	 here. Thanks to the 
generosity of  a number of  
churches, we have recently been 
able to purchase our own car and 
get our Ethiopian drivers licenses! 
We are already using this car for 
God’s glory to do the work of  the 
Gospel ministry! We ended August 
by having a “Getting the Gospel 
Out” Missions Emphasis Sunday 
with 2 Ethiopian evangelists! Pray 
for us as we preach the Gospel!!! 
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